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Year 3/4 Trip – Bradford Industrial Museum – Tuesday 27th November 2018 

 

This term as part of our topic, The Victorians, we will be taking the Year 3 & 4 children to the 

Bradford Industrial Museum on the 27th November.   The children will travel by coach to the 

Museum, leaving school in the morning after registration and returning before the end of the school 

day.  Your child will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or yoghurt please), a light 

waterproof coat and a small backpack in which to carry their lunch.  We also need parent helpers 

to accompany the trip – if you would like to help, please contact the office. 

The children will need to dress up in Victorian costume; details can be found on the separate 
attachment. 
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent Pay, by 16th November 

2018.  To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a donation of £9 per child, unfortunately if 

insufficient donations are made the trip will not be able to run.  Whilst we recognise that the cost of 

School Trips of can be expensive, we believe it is important for all of our children to experience 

residential / out of school visits and would very much like to ensure that every child has the 

opportunity to take part. If you are experiencing financial difficulties please speak to either the 

school office or the Headteacher in confidence as there are partial bursaries / subsidies funded by 

both FoNR and a historical School Fund available for a limited number of trip places. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Ellis 
Year3/4 Teacher 
 


